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The Toledo Hospital License No. 34-01710-05
ATTH: Dan Rissing Docket No. 030-02685

President
2142 North Cove Blvd.
Toledo, OH 43606

Dear Mr. Rissing:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION DATED MAY 3, 1994

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated May 11, 1994, in response to
our letter dated May 3,1994, transmitting a Notice of Violation.

Your response indicates that you have filed an application for an amendment
to achieve corrective action for Violation No. 1. Requests for amendments to
modify or add commitments and procedures are not effective until an amendment
has been issued authorizing those changes. Therefore, we caution you
regarding implementation of any new procedures before they have been approved
by the NRC. Your corrective actions for the remaining violations appear
adequate and will be examined during future inspections.

,

Sincerely,

Original S.|gna mj ago,cag.3

Roy J. Caniano, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch

bcc w/1tr dtd 05/11/94
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The Toledo Hospital License No. 34-01710-05
ATTN: Dan Rissing Docket No. 030-02685

President
2142 North Cove Blvd.
Toledo, OH 43606

Dear Mr. Rissing:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION DATED MAY 3, 1994

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated May 11, 1994, in response to
our letter dated May 3,1994, transmitting a Notice of Violation.

Your response indicates that you have filed an application for an amendment
to achieve corrective action for Violation No. 1. Requests for amendments to
modify or add commitments and procedures are not effective until an amendment
has been issued authorizing those changes. Therefore, we caution you
regarding implementation of any new procedures before they have been approved
by the NRC. Your corrective actions for the remaining violations appear
adequate and will be examined during future inspections.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by Roy J. Caniano

Roy J. Caninao, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch

bcc w/ltr dtd 05/11/94
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